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To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing this email on behalf of the paramedics and EMT's currently working at Cascade
Medical in Leavenworth WA. The full time and regular part time paramedics and full time
EMT's have signed Interest cards with the International Association of Firefighters, and
therefore; wish to petition PERC to change their representation from Teamsters to the IAFF.
Attached to this email is their change of representation petition, their interest cards, and their
current collective bargaining agreement.

If you have questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tim Hoover

Tim Hoover
Washington State Council of Firefighters
Third District Representative
3rddist@wscff.org
206-310-4556
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